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Matthew 25:40… “Whatever you have done for the least of my brothers, 
you have done it to me”. 

We want to thank all the people who were part of the work in favor of the Christian and social 

education of the children from El Prado community. 

 

Now the children have a suitable 

place where they will learn and 

share beautiful moments that will 

mark the life of them.  

To you who were an essential part 

of this work, we would like to 

extend our appreciation for your 

dedication and concern for the 

children in this community. 

We assure you that the tree you 

left planted in our hearts and the 

hearts of our children will soon 

bear many fruits. 

Thanks to you all for everything 

dear friends from Tyler.  

 

Thank you for sharing with us the most important fruit of the spirit: THE LOVE for our children 

and for our country.   Fedice team  


